
Thursday 20th May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE:  1S DOJO Class Reward

Students of 1S have been incredibly focused and as a result they have exceeded a class total of 2,000 dojo points! As a

class they have decided that they would like to spend one afternoon having an ice cream party. This will take place on

the afternoon of Tuesday 25th May 2021.

The children will have a variety of ice cream flavours to choose from on the day.

If your child has any allergies, please let the office know in advance.

We are extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of dojos and we are sure you will join us in

congratulating them on their determination to follow the Rainbow Rules. If you have any questions regarding this

event, please do not hesitate to write in your child’s planner or ring the Office and ask to speak to me.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Smith, Mrs Walker and Mrs Moore


